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1 LICENSING (SCOTLAND) ACT 2005 - STATEMENT OF LICENSING POLICY - REVIEW 
(AN82-2010) 

 
Section 6 of the Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005 requires the Board to publish a Statement of Licensing 
Policy every three years.  The Board's current policy was adopted in December 2007. 
 
This policy accordingly falls due for review in order that an updated version can be submitted to the 
Board in December 2010.  Section 6 of the 2005 Act obliges the Board to consult with:- 
 
• the Local Licensing Forum for its area; 
• any other persons (not on the Forum) representative of the interests of licence-

holders, the Police, persons having functions relating to health, education or social 
work, young people, or persons resident in the Board's area; 

• such other persons as the Board considers appropriate. 
 
The Board is asked to authorise the Clerk to write to interested parties to give them an opportunity to 
contribute to the policy review and also to publicise the process on the Dundee City Council website.  
A report will be submitted to the Board in December 2010 once the consultation has been completed. 
 
 
 
 


